
 
 
From: "KEALEY SAMANTHA" <+16125011794>  
Sent: Monday, April 12, 2021 4:02 PM 
To: CouncilHearing_English (CI-StPaul) <CouncilHearing_English@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: Voice Mail (1 minute and 20 seconds) 
 

Hello.  This is SAMANTHA KEALEY and I am the property owner at 1205 Eleanor Avenue.  am calling 

in regards to the proposed Griggs Schaefer area paving and lighting phase two. I am calling to state 

my obstructions to the current plan the way that it is.  I have visualized what happened on adjacent 

streets in the neighborhood, and I do not want the same treatment to happen to Eleanor Ave. The 

street definitely needs to be repaved, but I'm highly opposed to any widening of the sidewalk or 

placement of large curbs, and I do not feel that the new lighting proposal is necessary. I can be 

reached at 612-501-1794 for any follow up questions. Thank you. Bye-bye. 

You received a voice mail from "KEALEY SAMANTHA".  

 

tel:+16125011794

